
Jane Burton

Head

Old Palace of John Whitgift School

Old Palace Road

Croydon

CR0 1AX                                                                   29 September 2023

 

 

Dear Jane,

 

On behalf of the Old Palace Alumnae (OPA), I would like to express my heartfelt condolences to the 

sta� and students of Old Palace.

 

At this incredibly distressing time, we want you to know that the OPA stands with you all; sharing your 

sorrow and keeping you constantly in our hearts.

 

Please pass on to Elianne’s family our most sincere sympathies. Let them know that the Old Palace 

community has been deeply saddened by these tragic events and that we will be holding her memory 

in our thoughts over the coming weeks and months.

 

If, in time, there is an opportunity for the OPA to do anything to support or continue Elianne’s memory, 

please do let us know; we would be most willing to help.

Our thoughts are with you all.

 

With best wishes.

 

Katherine Homatas

Chair, Old Palace Alumnae


